
 

 

St. Peter’s School East Bridgford – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Marston Subject. Maths Date: 24.03.17 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

This week the children have been working on units of measure following on from previous weeks 
where they have learnt to convert metric units to imperial and vice versa and selected the best 
unit of measure to use for different tasks.  Working with metric units has involved multiplying 
and dividing by multiples of 10 which we need lots of practice on. Therefore I have enclosed two 
sets of maths revision sheets, one covering measure and the other multiplying/dividing by 
10/100/1000. Please only do one sheet of each topic (unless you are particularly keen), making 
sure that you read through all of them carefully in order to ascertain which is the correct level for 
you.  Please remember to name your work.   
 
We have enclosed 3 times tables grids; please do not spend more than 10 minutes on each one. 
We have lots more sheets in class if anyone wants extra, just ask or help yourself to the grids in 
the tray next to the door labelled times tables grids. Don’t forget to record your results and write 
down the tables you found difficult.  
 
If you have not been given a slot to see me and would like to make an appointment, please let 
me know. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Have a good weekend 
 
Mrs Marston/Mrs Ridgway 
Lacrosse Wednesday afternoons (outdoor P.E. kit).  
Indoor P.E. Friday morning 
 
Please ensure that you have suitable warm sports kit and footwear – football boots are 
fine for muddy wet days. 
PLEASE CAN YOU LABEL OR NAME ALL ITEMS OF CLOTHING AND P.E. KIT. 
 

To be returned by: 31st March.  

 Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your 
child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure 
you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am 
always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with 
you. All I ask is that you make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered 
or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Maddison immediately. Whatever the 
seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to 
achieve their best. 

 


